
 

 

 

 

Mobile: 07522 987068 

 

Email:  

osc@williamlaw.pdet.org.uk 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have been extremely busy with our All about the Weather Theme,  

 

The children have taken part in different weather experiments:  

• making a cloud and a tornado in a jar 

• making instant ice and shaving cream rain clouds  

were just a few. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders to parents: 

Please can you contact the school 

office or the OSC directly either by 

phone or email to let us know if your 

child/children is not attending the 

club. 

Please DO NOT give the 

gate code to your 

children. 
 



               
 

Our crafty activities included:- 

• making weather pin wheels (which work fantastic on windy days)  

• creating a giant snowman out of large junk modelling 

• paper plate sun craft 

• a weather mobile 

• creating rainbows  

• making rainbow wind socks. 

 
The children also created their very own rainbow pizzas using three different 
coloured peppers plus pineapple to create the rainbow effect and they cut out 
raindrop shapes in the ham to imitate the rain, they were fantastic! 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
Rain gauges were made and hung outside and the children measured the rainfall 
daily and recorded their results. 
 
We also looked at what animals appear in certain seasons such as lambs are born in 
the spring time and we discovered that during a mild winter hedgehogs can remain 
quite active and here’s one to prove it!   
 

 
 
 
 
So all in all the children have been very busy with the All about the Weather theme. 
 
  



Moving forward during January we will be focusing on our new theme of DISNEY. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to create their own special Superhero/Disney 

character. 

 

The Hive’s Disney karaoke quiz will be a fun evening, children will sing a few lines to 

their favourite Disney tune and of course everybody has to guess what Disney movie 

it comes from. 

 

There will be lots of baking/cooking as we will be linking certain dishes to the Disney 

film, here’s a couple of examples: Lady and the tramp (meatballs and spaghetti) 

Sleeping Beauty (Birthday Cake)  Monsters Inc (Yellow Snow Cones) The Princess 

and the Frog (Beignets) Snow White (Plum Pudding/Gooseberry Pie and of course 

those infamous poisoned apples) 

 

We will have our quiz/riddles and word searches all related to Disney plus many 

more Disney filled activities. 

 

 

A FEW REMINDERS FOR EVERYONE 

 

 

Please always ensure the gate is closed when you enter and leave the Hive 

premises, this is extremely important for us to keep children safe. 

 

You must accompany your child/ren to the front door at breakfast times, children 

have been waiting at the door and staff have not realised they are there as most 

children cannot reach the door bell. 

 

All bookings are to be made via Arbor – please email osc@williamlaw.pdet.org.uk 

to make a booking other than your pre-booked sessions. 

 

Payments must be paid before the session is taken. 

           

 

If any parents can donate any unwanted items of clothing such as girls/boys 

underwear, tights/socks, trousers that would be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

                                                 The Hive Team 
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